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BASKETBALL: Remember the game at 8:00 Saturday evening against 
the University Law School.

* * *

A special service, open only for women, will be conducted by 
Evangelist Fushia Parrish on Sunday at 2:30 p.m. at the Full 
Gospel Tabernacle in Auburn.

* * *
ATTENTION GIRLS:
We will be electing our Chaplain for Winter Quarter on Monday 
at 9:30 p.m. before beginning the Devotional Service. All girls 
living either on or off campus, please try to attend.

* * *

FROM THE LIBRARY:
Please do not remove the bands from reserve library books.

To whomever it may concern: All right, you have us (the library 
staff) curious! The post office has returned the copy of C.M. 
Ward's Revivaltime Pulpit which you took without checking out. 
From their notation, it appears that you dropped the book in a 
mailbox. We admit that doesn't sound too unusual, even though 
it's hardly in keeping with our students' usual standards of con 
duct, but in CHICAGO?!?!?!


